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Friday 17th January, 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

We were delighted to start this week with some brighter weather and get outside 
to play!  

Our week started with our whole school prayer and liturgy assembly. We 
focused upon Jesus’ Baptism, how through baptism we are filled with the Holy 
Spirit and are invited into God’s family and that the Holy Spirit guides us in living 
like Jesus and loving others, as God’s family too. 

Next week we will be beginning the church’s Jubilee Year: We are Pilgrims of 

Hope and working to build a better world. On Friday 24th January we will have 

a Jubilee Celebration day in school. This will begin a shared prayer focus 

together, then artwork and activities during the day for all children in class. 

  

Reminders:  

• Extra-Curricular clubs will start week beginning 27th January, you will 
receive a letter next week if your child is given a club. 
 

• Attendance: We do not authorise any holidays or periods of absence 
from school and this may result in a Penalty Notice (Fine from City 
Council). Please see our Attendance policy on our school website.  
 
 

• School closes for half term on Friday 14th February and returns on 
Monday 24th February. Please see our school website for our term 
dates for this and future years.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your support  

 

Mrs G Murphy & Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher     Deputy Head Teacher  
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